
THE NATIONAL 
R E D R E S S
S C H E M E

What you need 
to know 

A half day workshop 
for Aboriginal community

organisations and services 

The National Redress Scheme for
survivors of institutional child sexual
abuse started on 1 July 2018 and will
close on 30 June 2028. The Federal
Government has funded specialist
services across Australia to provide
support to survivors as they engage
with the redress process. 

Five of the NSW Redress Support
Services (KBHAC, Link-up NSW,PWDA,
Wattle Place and SAMSN ) have formed
a steering committee to engage with
Aborignal community organisations
and services ensuring you have detailed
information about the National Redress
Scheme at your finger tips.

The half day workshop will cover:
Detailed information about the National
Redress Scheme, including from the
Commonwealth Department of Social
Services responsible for the scheme;

Information about the Northern Territory
Stolen Generations Redress Scheme.

Presentations from the Aboriginal specialist
and other Redress Support Services.

Q & A session answering your questions
about the National Redress Scheme.

Factsheets, process maps and referral
booklets will be available for you to take away. 

Location:
51 Redfern Street, Redfern NSW 2016

REDFERN: TUES 15 NOVEMBER 2022 9.30AM -1PM FREE

SAMSN  on 02 8355 3711 
 REGISTRATION ESSENTIALFOR MORE
INFORMATION:

Redfern Oval Community Room

Morning tea provided.

https://www.samsn.org.au/
https://pwd.org.au/
https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/the-national-redress-scheme-redfern-tickets-440666474287
https://kinchelaboyshome.org.au/
https://www.linkupnsw.org.au/
https://wattleplace.org.au/

